Sport for Development: Where to from

here?
ANZALS invites YOU to join us for a ‘Sport for Development’
Think-Tank

Bradley Forum, University of South Australia
Tuesday 20™ November, 2018
3pm-6pm

The sport for development field is repeatedly discussed as growing
exponentially in terms of both programs, initiatives and academic analysis.

At a global level the United Nations Office on Sport for Development and
Peace was closed in May 2017 with strategic leadership shifting to the
International Olympic Committee. Elsewhere, others have questioned the
future of sport for development in times of austerity.

Research and practice needs to respond to these changing times, which is
why ANZALS invites academics and practitioners to be a part of a
‘Think-Tank’” to discuss the changing nature of sport for development and

how we should be responding to:

- The needs of the sport for development sector in relation to high-level
representation and advocacy

- Ongoing research gaps and how we might begin to collectively address
these
FREE for ANZALS & SMAANZ Members
525 for non-member/non-SMAANZ 2018 conference delegates

(all profits to be donated to a local sport for development programme, decided by the attendees).

To secure your place around the table, follow the link:
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sport-for-development-where-to-from-here-tickets-
48579930881

@ANZALS




